
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release – December 16, 2020 
 

Street Closure Associated with  
W. Evans Streetscape Project 

 
 
Media Contacts: 
Randy Osterman, City Manager – 843-665-3113 or rosterman@cityofflorence.com  
Clint Moore, Asst. City Manager of Development – 843-665-2047, cmoore@cityofflorence.com  
 
FLORENCE, SC – The City of Florence has been notified by the contractor working on the 
City’s W. Evans Streetscape Project that the closure of W. Evans Street from Coit Street to 
McQueen Street will be necessary for the following dates and times: 
 

• Thursday, December 17, 2020, 7:30am – 12:00pm 

• Monday, December 21, 2020 – Thursday, December 24, 2020, 7:30am – 5:00pm 
 
As a result of this closure, the W. Evans Street entrances to the City Center Building (324 W. 
Evans Street) will not be accessible.  Access to the City Center will be available through the 
entrances on McQueen and Cheves Streets. 
 
Beginning January 1, 2021, the existing traffic flow on W. Evans Street will switch to the north 
side of Evans to allow construction work to begin on the south side of Evans Street.  For 
questions regarding the W. Evans Streetscape Project, contact the Planning, Research & 
Development Department at 843-665-2047.   
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